2 CITY OF PITTSBURGH

y Office of Management and Budget

William Peduto, Mayor Jennifer Olzinger, Acting Director

MEMORANDUM

To: The Honorable President and Members of City Council
From: Jennifer Olzinger, Acting Director{%}“
Date: September 12, 2019

Re: Pittsburgh Pirates Charities Donation

As per the City Code Chapter 210: “Acceptance of Gifts to the City” states, the Office of Management
and Budget would like to inform City Council that the Department of Parks and Recreation will be
receiving a monetary donation of $3,180.00 from the Pittsburgh Pirates Charities. The philanthropic gift
that the Pittsburgh Pirates Charities is extending to the City of Pittsburgh will be used to support the
CitiSports baseball and softball teams by contributing to the payment for the individual umpire costs for
the 2019 Season. All funds received will go directly to this program.
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